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February 24, 2025 
 
Kent Ricken 
Colorado Water Protective and Development Association 
205 South Main Street 
Fowler, CO 81309 
 

RE: Adequacy Review of 2024 Hydrology Report; Permit No. M-1986-015 
 
Dear Mr. Ricken, 
 
 The Division received the response to the December 13, 2024, adequacy review of the 
2024 Hydrology Report on February 20, 2025. The report has been reviewed and the Division 
does not have any questions at this time but reserves the right to further supplement this 
document with additional items and/or details if necessary.  
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me by email at Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us or by 
phone at (720) 666-1065.  

 
Sincerely,  

 
Jocelyn Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
 
Ec: Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
 Daniel Tucker, Arkansas Groundwater and Reservoir Association 


